
 

 

Calendar: 
3/28 - All School Mass, 8:30AM 

3/29 - Holy Thursday - Half Day 

3/29 - Living Stations of the Cross, 10:30 AM 

3/30 - Good Friday, No School 

4/1 - Easter Sunday 

4/2-4/6 - Spring Break 

4/11 - All School Mass, 8:30AM 

4/11 - PTO Meeting,6:30PM Benedict Hall 

4/12 - StL Talent Show, 6:30PM Benedict Hall 

4/13 - ANGEL GALA! 

 

 

Spring is here! With Spring comes one of my favorite times of the year. Yes, it's GALA TIME! 

Take a step back in time to the era of kings, queens, and knights and enjoy a gala dinner with 

a different style. Great food and drink, an enthusiastic community, medieval décor, music, 

dancing, silent and live auction, and the most fun you'll ever have on a Friday night! We will 
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also be honoring our Serviam and Distinguished Alumni. Click the "Get Ye Tickets Now" link 

below or go our school website for tickets. Hurry because they will sell out fast! 

 

So again with Spring, school uniforms can become a little bit of an issue. Our school uniform 

should be worn with pride and all uniform policies need to be followed. Please check the 

handbook for guidelines and requirements. We do pretty well with the basics, but need to 

remind students about the items they sometimes think are optional. Please remind your child: 

¶ Hair ï Neat, clean and natural color.  No extreme haircuts or designs. 

¶ Socks ï Red, white, navy or black.  MS may wear "no shows." 

¶ Belts ï Black, navy or brown each day. 

¶ Jewelry ï Not excessive and no dangle or hanging earrings. 

¶ Shoes ï Tennis or leather shoes okay-NO BOOTS. 

¶ Shirts ï Tucked in and proper color. 

¶ PE Uniform ï Page 26 of the handbook for details. 

¶ Skirts/Skorts ï Need to be no shorter than 3ò about the knee 

¶ Leggings ï Not allowed for students in grades 5-8.  If worn on out-of-uniform days, 

they must be covered by a tunic top or skirt. 

We have a large amount of donated khaki pants for 4-8 graders for $3.00/each if you're 

interested. 



 

Along with springtime comes allergies! Please remember that if your child needs any 

medication, it must be kept in the front office or in the ELC. Students are not allowed to carry 

any medications with them. Please call Lori in the office if you need the required medication 

paperwork. 

If you intend to purchase a yearbook, this is your LAST CHANCE. Yearbook orders must be 

in by 8:00 AM Monday morning. Look for more details below.  

 

Our 8th graders have been working hard on putting together the Living Stations of the Cross 

scheduled for next Thursday, March 29th. If you are able to come, please join us for this very 

moving and prayerful experience.  

 

Girls Volleyball has begun and I encourage all Crusaders to go out and support our teams. 

The Volleyball schedules are below.  

 

Have a great weekend and enjoy the warm temps with some outdoor fun! 

 

Kathy Byrnes, Principal 
  

 

 

 

 

 



It's getting close! Have you purchased your tickets to 

the St Louis 24th Annual Angel Gala? 

 
  

School News & Events: 

 

Talent Show Auditions 

Talent Show auditions were a great success! Who knew we had so much talent in our 

classrooms?! Our StL Talent Show is scheduled for Thursday, April 12th. 

 

Our dress rehearsal will take place the afternoon of the Talent Show, April 12th. Participants 

need to have everything they need for the talent show on that afternoon.In the meantime, 

students should practice, practice, practice! All Talent Show participants need to meet in 

Benedict Hall at 6:15 PM on Thursday, April 12th. Please contact Mrs.V. with any questions. 

Scholastic Book Fair at St. Louis: 
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The St. Louis Scholastic Book Fair will be held the week of April 11-18th, 2018.  It will be in 

the Church Basement during and after school.  It will be here during the Talent Show on April 

12th and it will also be here after all Masses during the weekend of April 14th and 

15th.  Students will be making their wish lists on April 11th.  All proceeds will benefit our 

school.  We hope you will join us in raising readers!  Please contact Kerri McGill with any 

questions, or if you'd like to volunteer to help! 

 

Yearbook: 

ORDER DEADLINE is 8:00 AM Monday! There will be a limited amount of yearbooks 

available from the school to purchase. Don't miss out!  Order online or drop off payment in 

the office. CLICK BELOW FOR LINK. 

 
 

 

There will be no gluten free lunch options 3/26-3/28. 
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Sports 

 

Volleyball: 

Come out and support your Varsity and Widget Girls Volleyball teams! 

 

Varsity Schedule: 

Friday March 23rd           @ 6:00pm St. Anneôs 

Wednesday March 28th  @ 7:30pm St. John the Baptist 

Wednesday April 11th     @ 7:00pm St. Peter and Paul 

Monday April 16th           @ 7:00pm Holy Trinity 

Wednesday April 18th     @ 6:30pm Our Lady of Fatima 

Thursday April 26th         @ 7:00pm Annunciation 

Saturday April 28th          @  11:30am Guardian Angels 

 

Widget Schedule: (All games are at Sts. Peter & Paul) 

3/17/2018 - 5:00 PM 

3/17/2018 - 6:00 PM 

3/24/2018 - 3:00 PM 

3/24/2018 - 4:00 PM 

4/14/2018 - 4:00 PM 

4/14/2018 - 5:00 PM 

4/21/2018 - 2:00 PM 

4/21/2018 - 3:00 PM 

 

Summer Sports Camps at Holy Family: 

Holy Family Catholic HS is offering summer sports camps for students in all grades. Look for 

more information on the schedule below. 
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